"Hi Connie, Hope you are doing well. I just wanted to let you know that my father is very happy with his panels and how the restaurant looks with them. I was wondering when we could meet up again to discuss what we can do for Vive Sol. Thanks again for all your help and your team, I look forward to hearing from you soon."
— Alexa Sol, Palo Alto Sol

